From:
Marty Johnston

1841 Montreal Ave.

St. Paul, MN 55116





To:
Att: Cathryn Strombo






Mineral County Museum and Historical Society






PO Box 533 – 301 Second Ave E.






Superior, MT 59872

Att: Cathryn Strombo

Mineral County Museum and Historical Society

PO Box 533 – 301 Second Ave E.

Superior, MT 59872

September 1, 2006
Dear Cathryn,

Enclosed are the photos that you let me copy.  Thanks so much for letting me copy them.  I included a folder with copies of the photos, files of the digital scans on cd’s, and copies of the notes you let me make.  There are four files for each photo I copied.  Three of the files have an extension of *.jpg and can be printed or posted on the web.  The small files are for quick posting and the large file is what I printed the photos from.  The forth file has an extension of *.psd and is an Adobe Photoshop scan of the photo.  You will need to have a copy of Photoshop to use the file.  It has the highest resolution of the four files and could be of use to anyone looking for more detail.  I also included copies of thee photos that are in the University of Montana collection at the Mansfield Library in Missoula.  The photo id’s are 70-65, 70-66 and 71-9.  

I am still working on drawings of the ore cars and will send them to you along with a larger print of the Helena as soon as they get finished.   

Thanks so much for your help with this project.
Sincerely,

Marty Johnston
